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CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,
Warm greetings from TWGS!

We are delighted to express our profound gratitude for your unwavering support as our
school celebrates a remarkable milestone - 10 years of excellence as "Anunaad.” Festivities
are scheduled for the 7th, 8th, and 9th of November 2023, during which we have planned a
series of diverse events for both students and parents.

From Monday (30.10.2023) onwards, our students will be diligently preparing for these
special celebrations. To ensure their utmost comfort, we kindly request that you send your
children to school dressed in their house uniforms.

Please note that, during this period, academic classes for students will be temporarily
suspended until the 9th of November 2023. The school's regular operating hours will remain

unchanged.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your invaluable support and seamless coordination.

Warm regards,




